

Burbank School District 111 Board Briefs

October 26, 2016 Board of Education Meeting Summary

- Michele Mendoza announced the upcoming Fall Into Fitness Wellness Fair and 5K on October 29 and the Burbank All Star Games Staff Volleyball Tournament on November 5.
- Denise Flavin gave an update on recent curriculum presentations. One was October 5th at the Senior Center as a result of a senior citizen requesting information regarding the new math curriculum. The second was the Parent Curriculum Night which was held on October 6th with a presentation on Origo math for grades K-5.
- The architects from Cannon Design gave an update on the Burbank School Construction
 project which included updated plans. The design development is on schedule and will be
 completed in December. They also noted that International Contractors Inc. will conducting
 exploratory testing on the panel carvings on the front of the building to see if they can be
 preserved and incorporated in the new construction.
- After school activities for the 2016-17 school year were approved.
- Pam Lindemann reviewed proposed changes to the structure of the PASS program to include one PASS Director to oversee the entire program and a lead counselor at each PASS site. The board approved this new structure.
- The board and administration further discussed residency validation reviewing what we do
 now and what could be done in the future. Joe Matise contacted business managers in other
 area districts to see how they handle residency validation and shared the information. The
 discussion will continue at the November board meeting.